
 

 

                                                                                                                     t +27 12 643 1800/2/4 f 086 508 2923 
                                                                                         w www.saiba.org.za  e saiba@saiba.org.za 

a 10 Centuria Park, 265 Von Willich Ave, Centurion 0046 
p PO Box, 7905, Centurion, 0046 

r Southern African Institute for Business Accountants NPC 1990/005364/08 
directors D R Thakhathi, R D Mokate, G Hluyo, L L Legadima, M Sass, E S Klue, S R  Corrigan, N F van Wyk 

 

For attention          8 July 2016 

Delegates 

IAFEI World Congress 

 

Dear Colleagues 

 

INVITATION TO ATTEND THE 46TH IAFEI WORLD CONGRESS 

 

It is our privilege and special pleasure to invite you to the 46th IAFEI World 

Congress.  

 

The International Association of Finance Executives Institutes (IAFEI) has chosen 

Cape Town, South Africa for this year’s event on 9 - 11 November 2016. Known 

as the Mother City, Cape Town is the perfect setting to host an international 

gathering of CFOs and senior finance executives. 

 

Finance executives from all continents will gather at the five-star Cape Town 

International Convention Centre to share knowledge and expertise, reflect on history, 

assimilate new information and delve into the future of the finance profession. Cape 

Town, with its beautiful natural environment, rich history and many tourist attractions, 

is an ideal setting for finance executives and their families to share three 

unforgettable days on the southernmost tip of Africa. 

 

The Congress programme is a balance between policy considerations driving or 

hindering global and African growth and traditional areas of finance executive 

management. 

 

The Congress also includes a full partner/spouses/family programme. 



 

The Southern African Institute for Business Accountants (SAIBA) is one of the 

youngest members of IAFEI and very honoured to host our sister IAFEI member 

bodies in Cape Town. Cape Town is second to none as a congress venue and 

tourist attraction and we invite you to experience true African and Capetonian 

hospitality.  

 

I look forward to meeting you at the Congress, 9-11 November 2016, in Cape Town! 

 

The Congress website is available here: www.iafeiworldcongress.com and further 

elaborates on the Congress theme, programme, venue and contact details.  

 

Best regards 

 
Professor Dovhani Thakhathi 

Chairperson  


